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Townsend, Erle

From: Barry Sites <barrysites58@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, December 22, 2023 5:20 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

I am totally opposed to this proposal.  Maine is not California. The science being used is flawed. The technology is in it's 

infancy and not ready to be fully integated in this northern reagion of the country. The infrastructure necessary to 

support such a move does not yet exist.  


